ODNR Dock Registration Plates

The ODNR Buckeye Lake park office at Liebs Island was asked by Harbor Hills resident Martha
Halsey to clarify if the dock registration plate is to be visible from the shore, or from the lake side
of the dock.

This email reply was received:

On Wed, Mar 10, 2021 at 3:53 PM Robin.Fink@dnr.ohio.gov <Robin.Fink@dnr.ohio.gov> wrote:
Mrs. Halsey,

Park manager Mark Hoffhines was correct in his presentation. The dock plates should be on the lake side, facing
the lake. Should you need further assistance please contact the park office at (740) 467-2690

It was a pleasure meeting you today!
Robin L. Fink

Administrative Professional

Buckeye Lake State Park

Lieb’s Island

740-467-2690



